
 

Your Works are Wonderful . . .
I know this full well. Psalm 139:14b

Spelling Week 7 (October 30-
November 3)


gloomy	 school	 choose	
loose	 	 route	 	 clue	 	
truth	 	 duty	 	 ruin	 	
Tuesday	 usually	 threw		
understood	 neighbourhood	 	
rookie	 could		 should	
bulletin	 inclined 	 mass	
volume

Monday,      
October 30

Tuesday,     
October 31

Wednesday, 
November 1

Thursday,   
November 2

Friday,       
November 3

Day 3
 Day 4
 Day 5


Early Dismissal @ 
2:15


Day 6
 Day  1


Dates to Note:


*Nov. 1 Early Dismissal @ 2:15


*Nov. 9 (evening) & Nov. 10: 	
Parent-Teacher Conferences


*Nov. 18: CCS Christmas Market 
and Bake Sale


*Nov. 24: Admin. Day (No Classes)


*Nov. 29 : Christmas Concert
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Challenge Words:


afternoon	
ballooned	
doorknob	
moodiest	
spoonfuls

Christmas Market and Bake Sale

Our November 18th Christmas market and bake 
sale is quickly approaching. Once again, we will be 
hosting a Kid’s Corner with slime making, face 

painting, a candy shop and more! Each year we hold a kid's raffle with 
prizes donated by students. Students in grades 4-6 are encouraged to 
bring in a loonie or a toonie towards the purchase of prizes. The deadline 
for donations is Thursday, November 9th.

Thank you for your support and see you at the 
craft sale!

more on the next page
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Your Works are Wonderful . . .
I know this full well. Psalm 139:14b

Bible Memory


Due Thursday, November 2:

(Previous verses +) Take the helmet of salvation and the sword of 
the Spirit, which is the Word of God.   Ephesians 6:10-17


Due Thursday, November 9:

(Previous verses +) And pray in the Spirit on all occasions with all 
kinds of prayers and requests. With this in mind, be alert and 
always keep on praying for all the Lord’s people.	
Ephesians 6:10-18

We are collecting gently used, clean coats, hats, mittens, 
and boots in kid sizes.  The need in Winnipeg continues to 
be great. If you have an item to donate please send it to 
school in a plastic bag. There will be a collection bin in 
the hallway by the library for the entire month 
of November. Thanks so much!


